Keri O'Brien

From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 4:06 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: FW: Royal poinciana tree-Tree Commission

Please place in public comments under agenda item #3.
Thank you,

Karen

From: islandgirl aqua <begreen@btc-bci.com>

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 3:46 PM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Royal porciana tree

Please reconsider cutting this tree we love them and the shade, you are already crowded with way to many buildings!!
Thank you ,Marie Evnas



